
Hello, division 12 ! I am still Amina
Puzhakkaraillath.  I hope your
school has been going well!! Is
everyone ready to aid their
communities? I have finished the
officer training and I am hoping
everyone unable to attend will
attend the fall rally optional
officer training.
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NOTES FROM AMINA!

December 1st 
Annual dues become delinquent

February 1st, 2025
Unpaid Clubs become suspended

February- March
Spring Rally 

March 14-16
District Convention
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   Dues 
This past month, at the international
convention, it was decided that there will
be a 3 dollar increase in international dues.
This means that there will be a 6 dollar due
increase for the KT-District. The next yearly
dues payment for key club will be 20
dollars. Additionally according to inflation,
dues will be increased anywhere from .25-
1$, this will be evaluated every 4 years
starting in October 2029.Please be sure you
have paid your dues as they become
delinquent by December 1st. 

Fall Rally Recap

On October 19th we hosted our annual Fall Rally
and it was a huge success! At the rally we
announced our theme for DCON Saddle Up For
Service! The rally was attended by over 700 key
clubbers we are glad everyone had a great time
at our Fall Rally. It’s a great catalyst for reminding
everyone to come to our District Convention! 



DCON
Our District convention will be from March 14-16,
with the theme of Saddle Up for Service! More
information will be released on DCON as we get
closer to DCON. This is our biggest event of the
year, I highly recommend you attend. At DCON,
you will get to hear from our Keynote speaker,
attend workshops, and do a service project as well.
I will inform you of more details as I get them!

Pictures from Dollywood!!


